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PASP(IPCD)(2019)0010 Brussels, 14 January 2019 
 
 
 
Dear General Baram,  

I am writing to invite the officers from Israel’s National Defense College to NATO, on 4-5 March 

2019, in order to discuss NATO political and military issues and NATO-Israel cooperation in the 

framework of the Mediterranean Dialogue.  

This visit will consist of a series of briefings by senior NATO officials from the International Staff 

and International Military Staff, on the main topics currently on the Alliance’s agenda. Each 

briefing will be followed by a Q&A session.  

My office will be pleased to cover air travel (economy class) Tel Aviv-Brussels-Tel Aviv and hotel 

accommodation costs (bed and breakfast) in Brussels, for each of the distinguished Israeli 

participants in this visit. Mrs. Alicia Ambos, who is the Political Officer in my Section responsible 

for Israel, will be in charge of this visit. Her e-mail and telephone number 

are: ambos.alicia@hq.nato.int at +32.2.707.3588.  

Looking forward to receiving this very important group from Israel and with my best personal 

regards.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Nicola de Santis 

 
 
Major General Amir Baram 
Head of Israeli National Defense College 
Israel 
 
CC:  
H.E. Mr. Aharon Leshno-Yaar 
Ambassador 
Mission of Israel to NATO 
40 avenue de l’Observatoire 
1180 Brussels 
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